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Lily W. Paul

From: Jennifer Stephany <jennifer@appletondowntown.org>
Sent: Thursday, March 20, 2025 11:10 AM
To: Lily W. Paul
Subject: Locator Pin photo op

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening 
attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 
Lily,  
Please take the necessary action to withdraw our proposal for the locator pin photo op station. If at a 
later date we take this project back up, we will resubmit with a new proposal. Thank you for your 
guidance through the process.  
 
 

 

Jennifer Stephany 
She, Her, Hers 
Executive Director, Appleton Downtown, 
Inc. 

 920-954-9112 

 appletondowntown.org 

 jennifer@appletondowntown.org 

 333 W. College Avenue, Suite 100 
 

    
   

 

Sign Up for Updates: Discover all things Downtown Appleton right in your 
inbox! 

  

IMPORTANT: The contents of this email and any attachments are confidential. They are intended for the named recipient(s) only. If you have received this 
email by mistake, please notify the sender immediately and do not disclose the contents to anyone or make copies thereof. 
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Attention: This message was sent from a source external to the City of Appleton. Please use caution 
when opening attachments or clicking links.  


